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✦  The Waubaushene Santa Claus Parade was held  last Sunday, 
November (the 26th) at 1 p.m. It was wonderful! The weather was 
fine, and many kids and families came out to enjoy it.   

✦

TALPINES DECEMBER 4 newsletter 

Talpines members and Talpines Grinch and Community 

Garden 🪴  thanks to all those who helped with the floats, 

and distributed candies to the kids. 

The Wye Marsh held its open house on December 2, and 
gave Talpines a booth for its nest protectors.  Thanks to 
Paul and Ave Roberts for  the display!!! 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
EVERYONE! 🎄🎄🎄  
All the best for the festive 
season from the Directors 
of Talpines 

mailto:taytalpines@gmail.com

